
 

 
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203 P 303.866.3567 F 303.832.8106   http://mining.state.co.us 

John W. Hickenlooper, Governor  |  Robert Randall, Interim-Executive Director  |  Virginia  Brannon, Director 
 

 
 
 
 

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 
Denver, Colorado 80203 

 
June 7, 2017 
 
Fred Orr 
Baculite Mesa, LLC 
5040 Acoma Street 
Denver, CO 80216 
  
Re: Receipt of Corrective Action Documentation, Baculite Mesa Pit, Permit No. M-1997-011 
 
Dear Mr. Orr, 
 
The Division received your response in regards to the remaining Compliance Problem identified in the 
March 1, 2017 inspection report of the Baculite Mesa Pit. The status of the corrective action is listed 
below. 
 

• COMPLIANCE PROBLEM #3: A fuel spill has occurred at the site which has impacted soils, 
surface water or groundwater. 

 
o On May 1, 2017 and June 2, 2017, the Operator’s submitted a report and photographic 

documentation showing the spill was remediated and provided documentation of 
appropriate disposal; this problem has been resolved. 

 
If you need additional information or have any questions, please contact me at Division of Reclamation, 
Mining and Safety, 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203, by telephone at 303-866-3567 
x8132, or by email at elliott.russell@state.co.us. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Elliott R. Russell 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
Cc: Wally Erickson with DRMS 

Steve O’Brian with Environment, Inc., 7985 Vance Dr., #205A, Arvada, CO 80003 
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